
 

Slack: Configuration Steps 
 

To complete the steps below, you must first install the Slack adapter from the Marketplace in 

Enzo Manager.  Make sure you see the Slack adapter on the left menu of Enzo Manager before 

proceeding. 

 

Go to 
https://api.slack.com/apps 

 

 

Click on the Create an App 
button 

 
Then Enter Application 
Name, select a 
workspace then click on 
the Create App button 

 

https://api.slack.com/apps


Then scroll to the bottom 
of the page to find the 
ClientId and 
ClientSecret. You will 
need these values later. 

 
On the same page go to 
the OAuth & 
Permissions Menu  

 
Then click on Add 
Redirect Url 

 



Enter Redirect 
Url:  http://localhost  

 
Click on the Add button 
then click on the 
SaveUrls button  

 
Scroll down and select 
the User Token 
Scopes identified. 
Depending on the 
operations you are using 
in the Slack adapter, you 
may need additional 
scopes. 

 

http://localhost/


Click on Install App to 
generate the OAuth 
token.  
 
You can add additional 
Scopes later; when doing 
so, select the Reinstall 
App button.  
 
The OAuth token will be 
used shortly.  
 

 
Click on Allow 

 
Inside Enzo Manager, 
select the Slack adapter, 
and add a new 
Configuration. Enter the 
Access Token, ClientID 
and clientSecret as 
generated previously. 
 
Check the “Make this the 
default setting” option 
and click OK. 

 
 


